
 
 

 
 

WORKING WASHINGTON ORGANIZATION TO STAGE 

MARCH IN THE CITY OF SEATAC 
 

WHO: Working Washington, an affiliate of Service Employees International 

Union (SEIU) 775 

 

WHAT:  March through SeaTac and then continue into Tukwila and Seattle 

 

WHEN/WHERE: Thursday, December 5, 2013 

   9:30 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.  

International Blvd from South 187
th

 Street to South 152
nd

 Street 

 

DETAILS: City of SeaTac Police and the Department of Public Works will be 

escorting the moving march. They are expecting 100 to participate and 

will be supported by a sound truck in the front and a bus in the back. They 

will not be stopping along this route. The City will manage the rolling lane 

closure.   Drivers and businesses should be aware of the potential impact 

on vehicular traffic as they proceed north. 

 
 

 
Posted December 3, 2013 
Lesa Ellis, Executive Asst. 
 

 Information Notice 


